
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Thank you to the Students from 
Woodlands Academy School  

who visited the home to perform 
singing and dancing for the residents.  

The afternoon was enjoyed by all. 
 



 

  

Our fantastic Chefs Eoin and Judy 
prepared lots of spooky treats for 
Halloween 

There was a very special Birthday for Josef, 
who turned  

105 
Slovak Folklore Ensemble Ostroha came to 
the home and put on a great show for Josef 
and the residents to celebrate the occasion.  

 

 
 

 

  

Lastly, Will Power 
played to our residents 

for their Halloween 
party 

 

 


